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Dear Parent / Carer 

Your child will be given a new reading booklet next week for terms 5 and 6. 

The booklet is based on ‘Reading Detectives’ which are the reading skills your 

child has been learning about in their comprehension lessons. The aim of this 

new style of booklet is to strengthen comprehension skills and to share with 

parents one of the ways in which we teach reading. 

The booklet is based on our topic ‘Passport to Europe’ and includes lots of 

exciting reading material about travel and different countries. Each week there 

is one task for your child to complete. They will need to read the appropriate 

text provided and complete the reading activity. At the front of the booklet 

there is a space for you to sign each week to confirm your child has 

completed the task. 

Each new activity will be explained in class and the booklets must be handed 

in every Wednesday for marking. House points will be awarded if all tasks are 

completed on time and to the best of your child’s ability.  

I encourage your child to continue to read a wide range of books and to read 

regularly alongside their reading homework. 

I hope you enjoy the activities and please add any comments to the 

pupil/parent feedback section. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Manning 
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